
October 10, 2011 

To whom it may concern: 

I reside at 503 STennessee Street, McKinney, Texas neighboring from the proposed townhouse
 

development at 505 South Tennessee Street.
 

I have met with Jason Rose regarding his proposed development at 505 South Tennessee Street in
 

McKinney. He took me through the scale and character of his proposed building as well as the setbacks
 

and heights and material usage.
 

Pleaseaccept this letter in support of his project.
 

Respectfully,
 

OJAtdv 
503 STennessee, McKinney, Texas 
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